Town of Henderson

Notice of Public Hearing

RE: Proposed Zoning Law Revisions

Please take notice that a Public Hearing for proposed
Zoning Law Changes will be held at the Town
Offices 12105 Town Barn Rd., Henderson, NY

13650 on Tuesday February 13, 2024 at 7:00PM and

that an opportunity to be heard in regard thereto will

then and there be given to all persons. Copies of
changes are available online on Town website,
www.townothendersonny.org or by request.

Dated January 25, 2024 Wendy Flagg, Town Clerk



